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 Study trip has been organized in Malaysia  
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   DPUB2 organized a study trip to Malaysia 
from 5-13 November. The Malaysian govern-
ment has successfully conducted JICA technical 
cooperation projects on disability between 2005 
and 2015, which achieved various results. One 
of these is supported employment, where job 
coach services are still provided even after the 
project ends. DPUB2 organized this study trip 
to learn about Malaysian experience. 

    A total of 20 people participated in this study 
trip, including representatives from government 
agencies, NGOs, potential job coach trainers, 
Mongolian National Chamber of Commerce 
and Industry, private companies.                                                  On the first day of the study trip, the 

participants visited the Ministry of 
Women, Family and Community De-
velopment and they received lectures 
on the employment support system and 
services for persons with disabilities 
provided by the government. 

   In the following days, they visited 
examples of persons with disabilities’ 
working in the private sector, specifi-
cally persons with intellectual disabili-
ties to learn about the initiatives of the 
companies and job coach service. In 
addition, they visited the United Voic-
es (NGO) and learned about the wel-
fare employment and self-advocacy by 
persons with autism and intellectual 
disabilities.  

 The first day of the study trip, the delegates visited the Depart-
ment of Social Welfare in Malaysia 

 Group discussion held on the last day of the study trip.  

The study trip team observed employment of persons with hearing-

impairment in AEON, Malaysia  

   On the last day of the study trip, the 
participants was divided into 3 
groups: potential job coach trainers, 
government officials and private 
companies, and they exchanged opin-
ions on how to utilize what they have 
learnt in the training in Mongolia. 
Each team made a presentation. A 
follow-up meeting will be held to 
discuss cooperation with private 
companies. 

 dpub.jica@gmail.com 

 

 https//www.jica.go.jp/project/english/mongolia/030/index.html 

https://www.facebook.com/jicadpub1and2  

 The Ministry of Labor and Social Protection, 4th khoroo, Chingeltei district, United Nation’s street-5, 
Ulaanbaatar 15160, Mongolia 
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